
 

Summer Term Letter 

It has been an excellent final term in Year 4! The children have shown that they 

are ready to move up to Year 5 and take on new challenges. 

The children have produced some excellent pieces of writing in English, 

particularly in their descriptive work where their vocabulary continually 

improves. It has been great to see the improvement in their writing since the 

start of the school year; handwriting, punctuation and the structure of their 

writing continues to improve. 

Lots of focused work and perseverance has been demonstrated in recent Maths 

lessons as the work has become increasingly more difficult. The enthusiasm 

they have shown, particularly towards any problem solving, has been excellent to 

see and their end of term test results reflect their hard work.   

In other areas of the curriculum, the children have displayed great engagement 

and have regularly produced very good work. In RE, some of the reflections and 

discussions in class have really shown the pupils’ deep understanding and 

enthusiasm for what they have covered. Their interest in History and Science 

has continued to grow which, again, has been reflected in the in-depth class 

discussions and work that has resulted from their topic areas. Further to this, 

the children have enjoyed our recent DT and Computing work. 

All of the children have shown great maturity, independence and perseverance 

in what has been a tumultuous year. They should all be very proud of themselves 

and the work they have done. 

Mr Parr  

 


